
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 

  
   

 

 
  
 

 
 

 
 

 
   

 
 
 

  
   

 
 

STCC Faculty Senate Passes Resolution 

At the Faculty Senate meeting of February 17, 2000, faculty presented the following 
resolution (Resolution B) to general assembly to be voted on by all full-time faculty. 
Thereafter, voting took place on February 22, 2000, and ballot boxes were available to all 
full-time faculty during Professional Development Day.  Consequently, full-time faculty 
overwhelmingly endorsed Resolution B.  160 people voted, with 154 faculty supporting 
Resolution B, and 6 opposed.  According to the Faculty Senate Constitution, Senate 
Resolutions will be submitted to STCC president Dr. Shirley Reed and the STCC Board 
of Trustees. 

Resolution B 

The South Texas Community College Faculty Senate believes full pedagogical authority 
should be vested in faculty. Thus, in accordance with SACS criteria, faculty should 
exercise governance over student-related issues and the educational process. 

The Faculty at South Texas Community College therefore requests that the 
administration and the Board of Trustees to also endorse Resolution B. 
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